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Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Doug Coutts, Director 

Date: 9/11/2020 

Re: Useless Bay Country Club-Equipment Agreement- Discussion 

 

We have been approached by Useless Bay Country Club regarding a potential shared use agreement for 
some equipment. The agreement would be specific to our aerator and their Boom Mower. I have reached 
out to both MRSC and Enduris on this possibility and have included their email responses in the board 
packet. This is a discussion item with a possible decision.  
 
 


